
 

 

Safety Regulations of Sailing 2021 – 2024  
Amendment:  

 
 

Changes to administrative arrangements for craft and crew adequacy under 
section 21 
 
Administrative arrangements to meet the section 21 adequacy requirements for New Zealand 
registered recreational craft going overseas were previously delivered by Yachting NZ and Yachting NZ 
Inspectors under delegation from the Director of Maritime NZ (referred to as a CAT 1 Certificate). 
 
From 1 July 2024, Maritime NZ will assume the administration and delivery of these requirements. 
Those wanting to take their New Zealand registered recreational craft overseas will apply to Maritime 
NZ for an International Voyage Certificate (Pleasure Craft). 
 
For information on how to apply for an International Voyage Certificate please go to the Maritime New 
Zealand website here:  
https://www.maritimenz.govt.nz/recreational/boating-basics/taking-your-boat-overseas/ 
 
Any enquiries can be sent to: 
RecreationalInternationalVoyage@maritimenz.govt.nz 
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